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Lisbon, Portugal, 11. September 2016 

 

By Sergio Neto 

n 11 September the Peace Road, 
held in the Portuguese capital 
Lisbon in the morning, attended 
by 70 members and several 

second generation. We went to various 
places of significance importance. 

It was a fantastic day and all participants 
are enthusiastic. 

Also the second generation participated. 

At the end of the places we visited, we 
went to the Holy Ground, prayed 
together and then shared lunch. Late 
evening each returned to their homes. 

We are very grateful to our Heavenly 
Father and True Parents for participating 
in unison with all of you in this great 
project Peace Road. 

We wish to all of you success and many 
blessings.
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